Brazeau Ambulance Service
Monthly Meeting
March 3rd 2013

Treasures Report

Savings $12,211.20

Checking $22,735.88

Old Business

Schedule was discussed.

Points for LOSA will be increasing this year.

Members must have NIMS completed to get your LOSA points.

New Business:

Dave will be taking call time on the weekends as he has his EMT training permit.

Thank you Cal Lintz for coming to our meeting and going over our run reviews.

Louis Rusch has resigned from the squad and has turned all her gear.

Sue thanked all for coming to the CPR refresher.

Flowers and cards can no longer come out of our account discussion followed.

John, Fran and Sue gave a report on the WEMSA conference.

Our defibrillators will be obsolete soon need to look at new ones.

The EMS meeting was cancelled and rescheduled for April 3 at 6:00pm at Oconto Fire.

We need to manually close the garage door when you back in the doors at CMH.

There will be table top training at the Brazeau town hall on March 28™ from 6:00 to 10:00.

You may only have our squad clothes on when you are on call or for the meetings.

Tom Gross would like to join our squad as a driver, Jerry made a motion to accept Tom as a
probationary member Richard seconded the motion all were in favor. Welcome aboard Tom, he
will be portable # 61.

Jerry made a motion to put the assessment sheets from Cal in the squads seconded by Ireta all
were in favor.

Everyone will have to fill out a new LOSA form.

RTAC gave us $400 to go to WEMSA.

The Coleman Pound lions club gave us a $200 donation.

Coleman Pound Lioness will also give a donation.

John gave a report on the state will be getting strict on the mechanical upkeep of all ambulances.
John gave a report on new glucometry meters, try them out.

Sue gave a report on portable SPO2 meters. Ireta made a motion to purchase one for every jump
kit seconded by Jerry all were in favor.

The next meeting will be April 7, training will start at noon.

A motion to adjourn was made by Fran seconded by Richard all were in favor.

Respectfully submitted by
David Kussow

Attendance; Sue, Dave, John, Fran, Jerry, Nick, Ron, Bob, Tom P., Ireta, Tom G., Russ,
Richard, Patty, & Keri



